
Angelou Class News
What we are learning...

This half term we will be listening and learning all about voices 
from the past.
English: We are continuing to explore a range of texts for our 
guided and independent comprehensions.  As we have just 
finished our class novel, Where the World Turns Wild, we have 
begun writing a narrative all about a boy escaping from a 
domed city. We will also be writing a persuasive trip advert and 
an informal holiday advert. 
In History we will Finding out about the lives of the people of 
the Kingdom of Benin.
Science: In science we will be exploring light and famous 
scientists Thomas Edison and Edith Clarke.
Maths: Our maths learning this half term will involve new topics 
including shapes and quadrants.
PE: This half term we will be outside as much as possible and 
furthering our cricket skills. 
RE: In RE we will be exploring the question ‘What matters most 
to Christians and Humanists?

Our Christian values this term 
is perseverance.

Diary dates…
22/04 Earth Day 

08/05 KS2 SATS Week

14/05 Christian Aid Week 

17/05 National Numeracy 
Day 



This term I have made some changes to our PE slots. Both PE 
sessions will now take place on a Thursday, so children no longer 
need to come in their kits on a Monday.

I can’t stress enough how important it is that children are 
practising their times tables and completing their homework every 
week. It will really benefit them both in SATs and in their transition 
to secondary schools.

Please encourage your child to read at home. Reading for 20 
minutes a day exposes children to 1.2 million words over a year, 
and supports all areas of children’s learning.

I will be setting the spelling lists for the children on Sunday 
mornings and they expire just before school on Fridays. It is an 
expectation that your children accesses Spelling Shed at least 
twice a week, there are lots of fun interactive games for them to be 
having a go at that will also help boost their writing capabilities. 

Angelou Class News
Information...

To help fully prepare 
the children for their 

SAT exams, SATs 
booster club will 

continue to run every 
Wednesday, after 

school. 

If you ever have any 
queries or questions 
please don’t hesitate 

to get in touch at: 
e.priory@kf.starmat.uk


